Richard Schindler

From: Richard Schindler

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 9:45 AM

To: 'doug.hollister@state.co.us'; Jason Alwine (jalwine@ttplan.net)
Cc: 'john.hunyadi@state.co.us'

Subject: Lorson Ranch East Proposed Stormwater Detention Ponds
Attachments: 11-12-2017-to state.zip

Doug,

Per our conversations transmitted is our notice to build seven stormwater ponds within Lorson Ranch East. We have
included a memo, non-jurisdiction water impoundment forms, grading plans, and a drainage report for your review.

Let me know if you have questions during your review since this is the first time we have filled out these forms.

Rich

Richard Schindler, P.E.

Core Engineering Group

719.570.1100
719.659.7800 (cell)



Richard Schindler

From: Hollister - DNR, Doug <doug.hollister@state.co.us>

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 11:24 AM

To: Richard Schindler

Cc: john.hunyadi@state.co.us; Jason Alwine (jalwine@ttplan.net)
Subject: Re:

It did come across, | will unzip it and see if anything else is needed to review these structures.

Doug Hollister

District 10 Water Commissioner
North Regional Team Leader
Districts 10, 14, and 15

=l

P 719.227.5291 | F 719.227.5297
4255 Sinton Rd., Colorado Springs, CO 80907
doug.hollister@state.co.us | water.state.co.us

Please complete our new DWR User Experience Survey on our DWR Homepage to express your opinions of our service. Your
complete satisfaction is important to us!

On Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 8:48 AM, Richard Schindler <rich@cegl.com> wrote:

Doug,

| just sent you our notice to build a stormwater detention pond in Lorson Ranch East in El Paso County, CO. Can you let
me know if that zip file came through? It was 28mb and we are not sure the email system can handle a file that big.

Thanks for your help.





